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We do not want such buildings in our backyards, the zoning in this area was not planned for
these types of Structures nor should it be changed to appease Country Wide Homes.
 
Given the proper(longer)  notification time I’m sure there will be a big uproar in the area, of
current and yet to be future residents.
 
This area was planned for more green space for families not the eye sore and problems these
structures will bring to our backyards. I am sure that the current buyers of the Country Wide
Homes yet to be occupied would not have purchased with this builder, in this location in
seeing what they first presented to what Country Wide Homes is trying to Change.
 
To put it simply, We Strongly Object to this Proposal to try Chang the zoning from what has
been planned and approved by City of Vaughan.
 
Regards
 
Frank  & Anna Riviglia
Owners




